Family Learning — Upper Foundation and Year 1

Thank you to all of the families who were able to
join us for the event! We had over forty parents
and grandparents who came along to share a
story with Chris, the librarian from Longton
library before making their own paper puppets
linked to the story.

Our very own Year 6 reading experts shared why it is so important to read for 20 minutes a
day - it really does make a difference!  Each child took away with them not only their
wonderful creations but also a new book to take home and enjoy.

Please encourage your child to read every evening.

Reminder - ‘Oh What If We Could Fly Day’ - Class Assemblies
Friday, 12™ October
Please remember to send children to school

17th October - 9.05am - Year 6 Class

wearing their dotty clothes, guests are also Assembly
invited fo wear spos! 22nd October — 9.05am - 4B Class
Please could you bring in felt tip pens and Assembly

exira sequins, gems, ribbon etc. to decorate
their butterfly! ¢
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The book fayre

Our new book fayre was a huge success! We believe the books were &
great value and there was a wide selection of books which appealed to ;.}ﬁ
children and adults. |

The commission from the sales of books will be directly used to add to I
classroom libraries throughout our academy.

The foodbank passed on their thanks to everyone for their donations. T
We know that your contributions will make a huge difference to people fdddb k
in need within our community, thank you.




St. Bart's Parliament Elections

The candidates for St. Bart’s Parliament each gave an outstanding campaign in front of the
whole school before the democratic elections took place throughout the school.

Each child demonstrated confidence and professionalism and presented their campaigns
using Powerpoints, speeches and posters. All of the pupils demonstrated why each one of
them would have been an excellent choice!

All pupils who stood in the elections received a certificate and we are pleased to announce
that this year’s St. Bart's Parliament, Park Hall representatives are:

Madison and Bram

Key Stage 1 - Harvest Hoedown

Thank you to the PHF who have this year decided to hold an event for Key Stage 1.
Please return your ficket requests as soon as possible.
The event will be great fun, with the children being able to
take part in games and hoedown dancing.

The £3.50 ticket price includes a goodie bag containing
fruit, biscuits and a drink and so no more money will

be needed at the event.
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Key Stage 2 Disco — Halloween Disco.

Wednesday 24™ 5-6.30pm. Tickets will be sold in the hall on

the Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday morning of the last week of term. (2279-24™
October)

Continuing the Learning Journey Together.




